
Week beginning 17th July 2023 

I can’t quite believe this is the final 
newsletter of this academic year. I’d like 
to take this opportunity to thank our 
families, parents and carers for you   
support throughout this year. The school 
has been on a huge journey and your 
support, messages of encouragement 
and positive feedback have been so     
appreciated. 
 
We hope you enjoyed the Kwilkyn class 
performance of Peter Pan this week. The      
children truly shone their lights and 
faced new challenges and we are so 
proud of them all.  
 
This week, we say goodbye to Mr      
Nicholas. I am sure everyone will agree 
the impact he has had and the positive 
difference he has made it on every child 
in some way. We look forward to      
welcoming him back into school on a 
voluntary basis in the Autumn term but 
take this opportunity to thank him    
enormously for his dedication to our 
school. 
 
We hope that you all have a fantastic 
summer break. The children have worked 
incredibly hard this year and we are so 
very proud of all of them. Please note 
Monday 4th September is an INSET day 
for staff training. We look forward to 
welcoming you back into school on 
Tuesday 5th September. 
 
Miss Jane  

Peter Pan Performance 



Diary Dates  

 

September 

13th September - Meet the 

Teacher at 3:30pm 

19th September - Year 1     

Hearing Screening 

 



This week’s 

Attendance  



Please be reminded that all absences must be reported by ringing the school 

office on 01726 882644. If your child has a cough or a cold they should still 

come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they 

should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to return.  

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our  

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are           

reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS 

checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the        

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.  

The cost for School Dinners is £2.41 which you order 

via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please 

contact the office.  

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint 

who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email  

infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk 

School  
Dinners 

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:30am (£3.50) 

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 &  

£6.50) Please book your child either on Parentpay or 

contact the school office 

Wraparound 
Care 

School Office - 01726 882644 

Email 

gwc-secretary@rainbowacademy.org.uk 

https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home  

School  

Uniform 

Contact  

 

24th & 25th July 2023 Inset Days  

Sickness and Absences 

Important Notice 



If you are in need of some uniform we have a range 

of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please   

contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any 

items you need. 

School  
Uniform 

 

 

School     
Collection 

Please ensure that the school is informed before 

2.45pm if anyone other than parents are collecting 

your child/ren. 

If you have a number of people who pick up, please 

contact the office to ensure that we know who they 

Summer Term After School Clubs  

 

Monday - Gardening Club with Mrs Martin 

Tuesday - Wild Tribe with Mrs Hayes and Mrs Pryer 

Tuesday - Art and DT Club with Mr Keyes  

Tuesday - Striking and Fielding with Mr Webb and Mrs Mercer 

Thursday - Performing Arts Club with Mr Nicholas 

INSET Days 
2023/2024 

4th September 2023 

24th November 2023 

22nd, 23rd and 24th July 2024 



School Dinners 

 

We have been informed by Chartwells that in September the price of 

school dinners will rise to £2.65 

Please see information from the Brass Tutor 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Next year Cornwall Music Service Trust is delighted to be expanding the number of musical 

instruments which your child could learn at your school. As well as the current offering of 

Brass instruments, from September students will also have the opportunity to learn the Guitar, 

ukulele and recorder.  The lessons take place in school afternoons and are centred on the stu-

dent’s interests.  In lessons students discover their preferred styles and aspirations whilst 

learning how to play a musical instrument in different genres and styles in a friendly and nur-

turing setting. 

Numerous studies have shown that learning a musical instrument is a powerful tool in im-

proving student’s performances in all subjects. Learning music gives a child a sense of 

achievement and allows them to express their creativity whilst improving listening, motor and 

memory skills. 

Instruments can be purchased or hired from the Cornwall Music Education Hub. There are les-

sons of different group sizes and length available through Cornwall Music Trust, with subsi-

dies available to students; in care, on free school meals, in receipt of DLA or parents serving in 

the armed forces. 

If you would like more information about music lessons at Grampound In Creed Primary 

school please email me at eroberts@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org  in the first instance. 

Many Thanks 

Ed Roberts 

CMST teacher 












